
To: Board of Trustees

From: Jeff Perez, Assistant Superintendent 

Subject: Integrated Pest Management Report

Date: January 13, 2025

The State of Texas Department of Agriculture requires the District to report 
in an Open Meeting the persons responsible for Integrated Pest 
Management.

Eddie Castillo is the new Responsible IPM Coordinator for BSISD.

Pedro Sorola is the Subordinate IPM Coordinator. 


